
                                                                                         

       Budapest, December 12, 2011. 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

On behalf of the Program and Organizing Committee we would like to extend our warmest 

invitation to the next International Sándor Ferenczi Conference, Faces of Trauma, to be 

held in Budapest, from May 31 to June 3, 2012. Please find attached the provisional 

program. 

The conference is organized by the Sándor Ferenczi Society and the International Ferenczi 

Foundation in collaboration with the Hungarian Psychoanalytical Society and the Ferenczi 

Network: Associazione Culturale Sándor Ferenczi (Italy), Association Cultural S. Ferenczi 

(Argentina), Maison Ferenczi (France), Imago International (London), Ferenczi Center, New 

School for Social Research (New York), in cooperation with Società Psicoanalitica Italiana, 

Asociación Psicoanalítica de Madrid, International Federation of Psychoanalytic Societies.  

The first international Sándor Ferenczi Conference was held in Budapest in 1993, and then, 

every three years it has been organized in a different city – Baden-Baden, Buenos Aires, 

Florence, London, Madrid, New York, Paris, São Paulo, Tel Aviv and Turin, just to name the 

main meetings. Theses conferences, extending over almost two decades, have nourished the 

development of serious scientific work and results. We are confident that the 2012 Budapest 

meeting will also enrich our professional work and friendly collaborations.  

Full on-line registration with hotel reservation is open NOW.  

Go to:  www.ferencziconference2012.com 

 

The conference website offers you all the useful information and optional programs you might 

need to make your stay in Budapest easy and unforgettable. 

  

If you need further information or  a printed version of the Provisonal Program, do not 

hesitate to contact the Conference Secretariat at golob@congressline.hu. 

 

On behalf of the Program and Organizing Committee I wish you a Happy Holiday Season and 

a successful New Year. We are looking forward to seeing you in 2012! 

 

 

 

Judit Mészáros, PhD 

Chair of the Program and Organizing Committee, 

President of the Sándor Ferenczi Society  

 

http://www.ferencziconference2012.com/
http://www.ferencziconference2012.com/
mailto:golob@congressline.hu

